
Calling all Parents of Incoming Kindergarten Students…

You and your child are invited to our

Valentine Fine-Motor Workshop
Date: Feb 13, 2023
Time: 6:30-7:30 pm

Location: Octorara Primary Learning Center

All incoming Kindergarten students and their
parents/guardians are invited. Come make some valentines
and try out some fine-motor activities.

Please RSVP by February 10. Click on the link to sign up:
https://forms.gle/opvuNeUNpNds5y3j6

Contact Beth Peticca, bpeticca@octorara.org or call
484-667-1119 with any questions.
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